SPECIAL VACANCY NOTICE

NOTICE IS GIVEN that two (2) vacancies exist on the Long Valley Groundwater
Management District Board of Directors.

The Long Valley Groundwater Management Basin Act was created by the California
Legislature on July 13, 1980, for the purpose of preservation and management of
groundwater in the Long Valley Basin. The Boards of Supervisors of Sierra and Lassen
Counties entered into a Joint Powers Agreement on June 18, 1985, to establish the '
Long Valley Groundwater Management District. The Board of Directors meet on a

quarterly, or as-needed basis.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Lassen County Board of Supervisors are
accepting applications from residents of the district within Lassen County for
appointment to the Long Valley Groundwater Management District. In compliance with
the Maddy Appointment Registry Act, this appointment can be made on August 10,

2021, or thereafter.

Interested persons should submit their applications to the Lassen County Clerk, Located
behind the Historic Courthouse at 220 S. Lassen St., Ste 5, Susanville, CA 96130.
Applications are available on the county website at www.lassencounty.org, under the

Clerk of the Board page, or call 530-251-8217.

Dated and posted this 19th day of July, 2021.
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